
Questions Asked on Reopening Shawsheen 

  

Snacks and Lunch Clarity 

Snacks and lunch are free until June 2021. Your child does not need to eat the snack or lunch 
we provide and are welcome to bring their own in in addition to or in substitution of. We are still 
a peanut safe school so snacks should continue to be peanut safe as they have been in the 
past. 

How will teachers and/or dismissal staff be made aware of each kid's dismissal plan (i.e. kids 
taking the bus, kids being picked up by car, kids going to CARES) 

All staff are aware of where the students will be going at the end of the day. Teachers have list and 
CARES staff will go to get the students from the classroom. We will have staff on duty and no 
students are left unattended. If they are riding a bus we already have a list and they would need to 
have their bus pass on their backpacks which were already given out. If there is a change in 
transportation we would need a note. 

How and when will parents know which specialist their child will see on the in person days? 
What school supplies and materials should my child bring to school for in person days? 
Does my child need to bring his laptop to school for in person days? 

Your child’s teacher will have a schedule for the week for specialists. It will be rotating but we do 
have it worked out so that all students in person will be able to see a specialist on certain days. 
NO materials need to bring into school for in person days except for the math or science books 
to keep at school. Your classroom teacher will let you know this on open house evening this 
Thursday. Chromebooks will not come back to school. We have chromebooks at school for 
student use and system for cleaning. Please keep the chromebooks at home for their use on 
asynchronous days. 

 

 
 


